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Vice Admiral William 0. Studeman
Directoxr

National Security Agency

Ft. Meade, HMaryland 20755

Dear Admiral Studemans

I am writing to reguest your views on $. J. Res. 282,
“The Assassination Materials Disclosure Act of 1992." This
legislation was recently referred to the Committee on
Governmental Affairs. It proposes to create an independent
review board to govern the review and release of government
records relevant to the assassination of President John F.

Kennedy .

The bill will be the subject of hearings held by the
Committee within the next thirty days. Your written response

before the Committee helds its hearings would be greatly

appreciated.

I have enclosed a copy of the legislation. In the event
that you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call
Dr. Leonard Weiss, Staff Director, or Steven Katz, Counsel, at
202-224-4751.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

ﬂ/
L;Z%Iohn Glénn
7 Chairman
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